RECOMMENDATION

Widening and improvement of NH-6 (Selling — Dulte sector) falling within
forest land of Champhai Forest Division is recommended by the undersigned due to

the following reasons:

Requirement of forest land is unavoidable as the existing road is to be
widened.

y A Extent of forest land required for diversion is barest minimum.

3. No rare, endemic or threatened species.of flora and fauna are found to exist

in the area proposed for diversion.

4. The road is a lifeline for the eastern beit of the State which is going to be
significantly benefited directly by Saitual, Khawzawl and Champhai District
population..
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